
Mitchell Bean, Director – House Fiscal Agency 
124 N. Capitol Avenue, Lansing, MI 48909 
Phone: (517)373-8080, Fax: (517)373-5874 

http://www.house.mi.gov/hfa 
Page 1 of 1 

Fiscal Analysis 
ENVIRONMENTAL CONTAMINANTS HARMFUL TO 
CHILDREN 
 
 

 
 
Bill/Sponsor HOUSE BILL 4091 As Introduced, Rep. Chris Kolb 

 
House Committee Land Use and Environment                                     
  

Analysis Summary 
 
 
 
 

This bill would amend the public health code to require the Departments of 
Community Health and Environmental Quality to identify pollutants 
accessible to children that are suspected health risks.  The bill requires the 
distribution of this information to parents with advise on how to protect 
children from exposure to identified pollution risks. 
 
Fiscal Impact 
There would be an indeterminate impact on the Department of Community 
Health, depending on the amount and frequency of the publication of 
information required by this bill.  There would be no fiscal impact on local 
governmental units. 
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